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ASA2021

The University of St Andrews still plans to run ASA2021 as a face-to-face event, but this possibility 
will not be confirmed until September. As such, we can not yet confirm the nature of this event. 

ASA2022

We are discussing ASA2022 with two potential hosts. We hope that one will host ASA2022 and 
one will host ASA2023.

Emma Gilberthorpe
ASA Conferences Officer
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